Vanessa M. Cornell 138 Hills Creek Drive Wellsboro, PA 16901

August 27, 2018

Bonnie Thompson Business Manager, Wellsboro Area School District 227 Nichols Street Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Bonnie,

I am writing to announce my resignation from the Wellsboro Area School District, effective September 14, 2018.

This was not an easy decision to make. I've enjoyed working for you and cannot thank you for all of your help throughout this past year.

I wish you and the district all the best. If I can be of any help during the transition, please don't hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Vanessa M. Cornell

Vanesso M. Carull

HHackment X-2B